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Mr Guy Evans 

Urbanco 

PO Box 546 

Pyrmont NSW 2009 

 

31/07/2020 

Dear Mr Evans 
 

St Marys Intermodal (SSD 7308) 
Approval of the Flood Emergency Response Sub-Plan 

 
I refer to your submission dated 1 June 2020 requesting approval of the Flood Emergency Response Sub-
Plan, Revision 4, dated 16 June 2020 under condition B11 of SSD 7308. I also acknowledge your response 
to the Department’s request for additional information.  
 
The Department has carefully reviewed the document and is satisfied that the plan contains the information 
required by the conditions of consent, including: 

• being prepared by a suitably qualified and experienced person 

• being prepared in consultation with Penrith City Council 

• being consistent with the findings of the St Marys Freight Hub – Stormwater Management Report 
prepared by BG&E (dated 30 September 2019) 

• addressing the provisions of the Floodplain Risk Management Guidelines. 
 
Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, I approve the Flood Emergency Response Sub-Plan 
(Revision 4, 16 June 2020) under condition B18 of SSD 7308. Please ensure that the approved plan is 
placed on the project website. 
 
If you wish to discuss further, please contact Lee McCourt on Lee.McCourt@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Erica van den Honert 
 
Director Infrastructure Management 
Infrastructure Assessments 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary 
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